Dear Glencoe Community,

We've had a wonderful short week here at Glencoe! Our recent Field Day was an outstanding
success. The sun was shining and the energy was palpable as our students participated in
various outdoor activities and games. None of this would have been possible without the
invaluable support of our dedicated volunteers who generously gave their time and enthusiasm
to ensure a memorable day for our students. On behalf of the entire school community, | extend
my deepest gratitude to each and every volunteer for their unwavering commitment and tireless
efforts. Thank you also to Amy Lile for coordinating this fun event.

I'd like to highlight that 5th grade promotion will be happening at 1:15 on June 13 in the
cafeteria. This is a change from some prior communications, so thank you for updating your
calendars.

Sincerely,
Sarah Waltrip
Glencoe Principal

ANNOUNCEMENTS

e Report cards will be mailed home on June 20



